I would like to express my support for the windfarms in and around
Portland, where I live. Although I do not live in close proximity to any of
the windfarms, I have been contracted to complete environmental studies and
some maintenance work at the Yambuk, Codrington, Cape Nelson and Cape
Bridgewater windfarms, and over the past six years would estimate that I
have spent approximately 2 days a week working directly under the towers. I
have had no ill effects from this contact with the windfarms.

My family support the windfarms and the environmental impact they will
have in the long term. I am happy to be contacted should you require any
further information.

Regards,

Phillip King



